
“FAHR” participates in the meeting of the Technical
Committee for Civil Service and Human Resources Affairs
FAHR was represented at the meeting by H.E Ibrahim Fikri, Executive Director of the Support Services
Sector, along with members of the Technical Committee from the GCC countries.

During the meeting, several topics were discussed, including (the workforce planning program, the quality
program for providing government services according to best practices, the talent attraction and retention
initiative, the internal investment initiative for experts and consultants, and the program for honoring
leading figures in the civil service sectors of the GCC countries).  
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